NON-UNIFORM DAY
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
FRIDAY 15 DECEMBER 2023

Come dressed in your favourite
sparkly/novelty Christmas jumper
(sensible footwear please)

Non-uniform day - £1 per child

(PLEASE REMEMBER ALL MONIES RAISED FROM OUR NON-UNIFORM DAYS WILL GO
TOWARDS HELPING TO REDUCE THE COST OF SCHOOL TRIPS)

Thank you for your continued support!



